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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: sadao milberg <sadao_milberg@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 6:23 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Concerns about 19-21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 
I am a current resident at: 
 
Sadao Milberg 
1718 Lanier Pl NW 
Washington DC, 20009 
 
Phone: 202-248-6552 
 
I am concerned that the Zoning commission is looking to weaken rowhouse protections put 
in place under 14-11 after extensive discussion and efforts from home owners and other 
interested parties.  I am disappointed that the changes under 19-21 would revert many of 
those protections were explicitly put in place with broad support are now being weakened. 
 
In particular, I oppose removing U-320.2 (i), (j) and (k) protections for adjoining 
landowners against the adverse effects of converting a residential building to an 
apartment building.  
 
I also oppose proposed OP language that will allow construction to evade the ban on 
destroying architectural elements in all cases. 
 
The Office of Planning should be instructed to do more research to come up with clearer 
and genuinely effective special exception review standards, particularly regarding solar 
energy systems. 
 
I oppose rules that would put RF zone rowhouse solar energy systems at risk under special 
exception language that is vague and imprecise. Any proposed regulatory language that 
allows construction to interfere with adjacent solar production should include a defined 
limit or else Sustainable DC Goals will be put at risk. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sadao Milberg. 
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